
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 93.8%  Kingfishers 91.7% Jackdaws 93.2% Hummingbirds 96.4% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 93.8% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Hummingbirds 

 

The Friends On 7th June Johnny Wyndham from VanVino is hosting a wine tasting at 

Bawburgh School to help raise funds for the Friends of the School. During the two hour 

tasting you will be guided through six exquisite and thoughtfully-sourced wines. You will start 

with a glass of fizz and will then sample two whites, two reds and finish with a delicious 

pudding wine. Each wine is brought to life with tasting notes and fascinating stories about 

production and sourcing.  

 

It will be a relaxed and social event with plenty of time to chat with friends. You are welcome 

to bring snacks.  

 

The tasting will start at 19:30 and tickets are £22.00 p/p.  Payment of tickets can be made via 

ParentMail. 

 
 

School Disco The school disco will take place on Friday 21st June 2024.  

KS1/Reception disco 3.15-4.15 followed by snacks, drinks and film club until 5.15 

KS2 Yrs 3-6 Snacks, drinks and film club after school, followed by disco 4.15-5.15 

£4 per child, payable via Parentmail  

If your child does not wish to attend, please let the Office know so we can remove from 

ParentMail.  Thank you. 

 

Mobile Phones Please be advised that pupils are not allowed to bring mobile phones into 

school. 
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Bag2Schools  The Friends are excited to announce that The Bawburgh School is participating 

in a Bags2School clothing collection to help raise funds for our school outside pond area. This 

is a fantastic opportunity to have a summer clear out and support our pupils at the same time! 

 

Bags2School will be collecting the following items: 

 

Clothes, Paired shoes, Handbags, Hats, Bags and ties, Scarves and jewellery, Bras, Socks and 

belts, Soft toys, Curtains, Towels and Bedding 

 

Please ensure all items are clean and in good condition. Your donations will make a significant 

difference, and every contribution helps not only the school but less fortunate people. The 

items are exported to various countries worldwide, where thrift markets flourish, providing 

affordable clothing to disadvantaged individuals. 

 

The Collection Date is Tuesday 25th June, please bring all items bagged into the school on 

either Monday 24th June or Tuesday 25th June. 

 

We appreciate your support and look forward to a raising some money!' 

 

Tea Towel/Bags School Year Memento: Tea towels and Bags The Friends are producing a 

fun, personalised tea towel and tote bag as a keepsake and to raise funds for the school. All 

the children (and staff!) will be drawing self-portraits which will then be collated and turned 

into a whole school tea towel and bag. Tea towels will be white bleached cotton with red print, 

and the tote bags will be long-handled unbleached cotton with red print. Tea towels will be 

£5.50 each and tote bags will be £6.50 each. 

These will be great for you to keep, or as gifts for friends or family! 

Please be aware that we have to pay for these in advance and have to have a minimum total 

order of 50 of each item. Please also note that you will not be able to see a mock-up of the 

product in advance of ordering and paying. 

If you would like to order any items, these will be available to purchase on Parentmail. Orders 

and payments need to be made in the next two weeks, by the end of Sunday 9th of June - we 

will be unable to take any orders after this date. Delivery should be during the first week of 

July. 

 

Year 6 Can we politely ask that payments are kept up to date on ParentMail.  With the end of 

school year approaching, if bills are outstanding, we will not be able to remove you from 

ParentMail.   

 

 

Premier Education Afterschool Multi sports will continue after half term.  Times and 

days are as now.  Please see ParentMail for further details. 

 

Cartons of Drink and Tuck Please note that you must add an amount to ParentMail to 

cover the cost of any tuck or drinks that your child will be having. Tuck and drinks are not 



included in the Governments Universal Free school meals scheme for Reception, Year 1 and 2. 

If you do not wish your child to order tuck or cartons of drink, can you please let the Office 

know.  

 

Half term We hope you have a lovely relaxing half term and look forward to seeing you on 

Monday 3rd June. 

 

Diary Dates Half term 27th May to 31st May 2024 

5th June Hummingbirds Parent breakfast 9 am 

 
 
 
 


